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To: Kathy Hoskinson

Subject: Personnel Board of Review opening
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Please find attached my letter of interest in the position that is now available for Personnel
Board of Review.

Thanks,
Stephen A. Blubaugh
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159 Blacks Rd.

Pataskala, Ohio 43062

January 26, 2021



To Whom it may concern:



I am writing to express interest in the position that is now available for the unexpired term of Personnel Board of Review.   I have been a resident of Pataskala since May of 2007 at 159 Blacks Road.  I am a 2003 retiree of the U.S.  Postal Service, having spent my postal career as a postal clerk in the Cleveland, Ohio area.  I worked for ten years part time, starting in 2007, for St. Therese’s Retreat Center on E. Broad St. in Columbus, doing mostly light maintenance.



When my wife and I first moved to Pataskala, I enjoyed attending many city council meetings as I tried to learn more about the city I  believed we would be living in for a long time to come.  It has been a few years since I have had the freedom to attend such meetings.  Nonetheless, I think it is important for the residents of Pataskala to take some interest in their city, a city we have grown to love.



If I could make some kind of contribution to the city by filling this unexpired term, I would consider it an honor and a chance to learn more about the working of our city government.





Sincerely,







Stephen A. Blubaugh



Phone: 740-739-6740




